
Columbia Threadneedle Appoints New
Nordics Chief

Stockholm (HedgeNordic) – Columbia Threadneedle Investments has appointed Ulrik Holm Oxfeldt,
CFA, as its new Head of Nordics.

Oxfeldt will lead the manager’s sales and client relationships, particularly in the institutional
segment, throughout the Nordics, and will be based in Copenhagen. Oxfeldt possesses over 15 years
of business development experience in the asset management industry, having worked at (Danish
pension fund) PFA Asset Management, SEB, Nordea and the $454 billion asset management arm of
U.S. financial services provider Ameriprise.
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